Sen. John Coghill

From: Rita and Scott USA <srheid@usa.net>

Sent: Monday, April 10, 2017 7:56 PM

To: Sen. Pete Kelly; Sen. John Coghill; Sen. Mia Costello; Sen. Bill Wielechowski; Sen. Kevin Meyer
Subject: Dont confirm AG Lindemuth

Greetings Senate Judiciary Committee!

I’'m not one to get worked up over many things, but I was reading an article recently that really made me mad. As a 35
year resident of Alaska, I have seen our outdoor access go from virtually unimpeded to virtually non-existent. Back
many years ago I, as were many Alaskan, was involved in charting,mapping and preserving access to our great state
on RS-2477s. We saw the writing on the wall that these traditional Rights of Way would preserve access for
generations to come.

Now I read that the Acting AG (Jahna Lindemuth) won’t defend the Klutina access RS-2477 and is instead willing to negotiate
itaway. Itis not hers to negotiate away - it belongs to ALL Alaskans! | understand she is coming up for a vote - please do not
vote to confirm her! This disregard for protecting RS2477s (a subject i thought was long ago settled') demonstrates she is not fair
and impartial and is not able to do what is best for all alaskans.

Thanks for listening and please VOTE NO on Lindemuth for AG

Rita Heidkamp and Scott Heidorn
4562 Marshall Drive

Fairbanks AK 99701
907-474-8711

srheid@usa.net



